
                                                                                                   

 

STATION ROAD             PHONE: 01795 521217 
TEYNHAM                                                                                          FAX: 01795 522086                                    
SITTINGBOURNE                                                                                        Email: headteacher@teynham. kent.sch.uk                                            
KENT ME9 9BQ                                                                                           Website:  www.teynham.kent.sch.uk 
 
HEADTEACHER: MRS. E. PEARSON 
 
 
          24 July 2024  

 

Dear Parent and Carers, 

We have reached the end of the academic year and there has been so much to celebrate 

from this year. 

The new build is well on its way. When we all return in September it should be up to 

roof level.  

Attendance 

Whole school attendance for the year is 93.54% up from 92.70% 

Classes 

Year R  93.08%                        Year 1 94.52%                     Year   2  92.73%          

Year 3  94.90%                        Year 4   93.45%                   Year  5 94.31% 

Year 6 92.41%    

Persistent absence is when a child has an attendance of below 90%     

Last year 22/23 26.8%  

This year 23/24 19.9%                      so an improvement of 6.9%     

Whilst this is a good improvement there is still a way to go, holidays have really 

impacted in these figures. There is a new absence policy based on national statutory 

requirements which will be shared with parents in September. It would be really great 

to hit 95% or over in all classes next year.              

Staffing 

We are saying goodbye to Mrs Weed, our teaching assistant in Year 5. She is onto new 

challenges and we all wish her well for the future. 

 



                                                                                                   

Year 6 

Our fabulous Year 6 also move onto secondary school They have all worked very hard 

this year and we are all proud of them. All staff wish them every success for the future. 

Next Year  

Dates for various events will be going onto the school calendar on the website over the 

summer 

School starts on Tuesday 3rd September 

Thank you for your continued support. All the staff at Teynham C of E Primary wish you 

all a wonderful and safe summer. 

Mrs E Pearson 


